
It’s been a while since most of us have seen each other, and I am sure that, like me, this has not 

been easy. We enjoy being with each other and bonds of fellowship have been built over many 

years and not surprisingly, we miss each other! 

 

Seeing each other’s faces is a lovely way of ‘remembering’ those who are precious to us because 

of the faith and friendship we share. So, I want to create a video to be shared (online or on a CD) 

with as many faces of our sisters and brothers in the Benefice as an encouragement to 

remember those in our Church family and to pray for each other. Another advantage is that we 

just might recognise each other when we are able to congregate again!  

1. Email or WhatsApp me a photo of yourself (or both of you, include any photos of children if 

you’re happy to share them) by Wednesday 10 June. Don’t forget your pets, they’re part of your 

family too!  

2. If you cannot send you picture by email or your phone, ask a member of your family who can 

or call me (07468 527820) and someone will visit to take your picture safely. 

3. By submitting your picture, you are giving your consent for it to be used in making a video 

which might be viewed by the general public and for it to be stored electronically by the 

Benefice Office. Please note that we never share any information with third parties and all 

information stored, adheres to Data Protection guidelines.  

Best wishes, 

 

Reverend David Potterton.  

Revd David, The Vicarage, 5 Forest Gardens, Lyndhurst SO43 7AF 07468 527820 / 

potterton.david@newforestparishes.com 

 


